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Hello Transportation Commission,

In getting to work, I rely on Mifflin Street to get me up and past the capital. I go from the east
side to the SW commuter trail on my commute. The diverter has been an improvement in
reducing the number of speeding cars I've seen in the mornings, although I have still
experienced some aggressive drivers in the past month or so.

I fully support a permanent installation of a diverter as a continued step to make this a better
bike boulevard. I think the location chosen is an excellent spot.

In addition to the diverter, thank you for the updates on the street that have been notable
improvements. Specifically the new 4-way stops and the resurfacing making the trip much
safer!

Best,

Josh Stirling
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